
Notes from Cemex Liaison Group 
Langley Quarry Stakeholder Liaison Group 

Held on 19th August at 4.30pm 
Langley Quarry, North Park, Iver 

 
 
Proposed Extension Richings Park Golf Club 
Application had not been submitted.  They will notify the liaison group when the 
application is submitted, documents to be sent out in the form of a newsletter and 
FAQ sheet to all residents that were invited to the Public Exhibition, as well as a 
letter to stakeholders to inform them of the 
submission. They will be sent around the time the application is submitted. They will 
keep their website going and there will be links to the documents there and a 
summary of the proposals. 
 
Cemex advised that: 

• Sales are still generally slow and they are working off supplies in the 
stockyard. They are still on schedule for meeting the existing end dates for 
extraction and restoration at this point. 

• They have had the planning application approved for the installation of some 
reception facilities for the importation of the inert restoration materials, work 
has not yet started on installing these. 

• The planning application for importing material from Datchet to Langley that is 
remaining under Datchet plant site was due for a decision that week, however 
the Planning Officer was on leave so a short time extension has been agreed. 
There do not seem to be any significant concerns with it in terms of responses 
from consultees. 

 


